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Vancouver March 22nd 1901
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The Council held a Special Meeting on Friday March 22nd 1901 at 8 P.M to consider the proposed Agreement with the Stave Lake Power Co.

Present His Worship the Mayor and All [sic] of the Aldermen except Alderman McGuigan.

On behalf of the Company there were present Messrs J.B. Ferguson, H. Abbott, ThS. Dunn and others

After hearing the views of the Delegation the Council retired to the Committee Room to arrange a basis of agreement.

On returning it was resolved that the City Solicitor and the Company’s Solicitor meet on Saturday at 10 A.M to go over Agreement together.

The Council then adjourned and again retired to the Committee room [sic] where the Draft Agreement was read over clause by clause in confirmation with the City Solicitor.

T. O. Townley
Mayor

ThS. F. McGuigan
City Clerk
